FI

PUBLIC DEDICATION OF NEW FACILITIES

     It is the policy of the Board that there shall be a public dedication of each new school building or addition.  The Board, with the Superintendent of Schools, or his/her designee shall plan a proper ceremony.  The dedication shall be presided over by the chairperson of the Board or his/her designee. 

     The Architect, the Contract Manager/Contractor, the School Board, the Administration, Budget Committee and the Building Committee shall be among the guests of honor.  Invitees should also include local representatives to State Government, members of the Department of Education, former Superintendents, Principals and others who should be recognized for their contributions to the school. 

First Reading:

February 5, 2002

Second Reading:

February 19, 2002

Adopted:


February 19, 2002

